From: Holly Merriman <hmerriman4@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 8:4%9 PM

To: Diane Vierling

Subject: Summary of Committee Meetings

Please add the WM schedule to the website when possible along with the 2023 meeting schedule/times.
Please update the names under “Services”.

There was nothing to be added to the agenda for our January meeting. The following is a summary:
Anne F. updated up on the Zoning/Saldo project

Jim C. reported the mirror is up on Beaver Rd. and he is considering another speed sign

Mary S. reported on the tree and banners

Holly M. reported on PLGIT investments and | will write a brief policy for auto bill payment

Bill M. reported that the Haysville light project is still ongoing

Tom H. updated us on the Sewer project

John O. reported that Clint is working on bid paperwork for paving McKown

That's all!

Holly Merriman



